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The working group did not meet.  The draft 14 document was approved by RevCom at the 27 
September meeting. 
The document is now at the IEEE editorial staff and should be published early 2008. 
 
It has been brought to my attention that there are some issues with testing of LV equipment, 
discovered by users of the draft documents, which need to be addressed.  To address these issues it 
is requested that the working group/task force investigate and create an amendment to the document.  
This activity would follow the publication of the document.  It is hoped that a working group review 
meeting could be scheduled for the May 2008 meeting. 
 
Report submitted by:   M. Wactor, WG Chair 


